
 

Headteacher: Mrs Krista Green; Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Evans; Assistant Headteacher: Mr D Evans; 

ALNCO: Mrs T Porter; Other senior leadership team members: Mrs S Jones. Mrs W Mitchell & Mr Darryl 

Evans 

 

I am pleased to announce that afterschool Football Club will be starting from next week on 

Thursdays 3.30pm – 4.30pm. This will be aimed for pupils in Year 5 and 6. If your child 

wishes to come along, please fill out the necessary details below. All pupils will leave via the 

main entrance onto Llangewydd Road where they will either walk home or need to be 

collected by an adult. 

Yours sincerely, 
Mr Davies & Mr Watkins 
 

Name of child: ___________________________________________________________   
    
Year:________      
 
My child is allowed to walk home on their own  
 
 
My child will be collected by an adult                                         
 
 
 
 
Signed…………………………………….........................  
 

                


